1. Doplňte THE tam, kde je to nutné.  5. A friend tells you something but you already about it.		
Example		
the Ritz Restaurant	6. You say something nice to your girlfriend but she gets	
1 Hyde Park	angry.	
2 Thames River	7. You meet someone you saw a months ago.	
3 Oxford Street		
4 National Museum	MARK /7	
5 Trafalgar Square	4. Podívejte se na mapu a doplňte tyto věty.	
MARK/5	159	
2. Doplňte do textu THE, A, AN nebo	Church (S)	
There is old tree at the bottom of garden.		
It is oldest tree in garden.	Post	
rabbit lives under tree. It usually eats	Office	
carrots but last week we say it eating grass	S. Police	
I think it liked grass because it ate it and it smiled.	Station	
MARK/ 9	Cinema Statue Bank	
3. Doplňte do vět správnou možnost z rámečku.		
or Dopinie do ver spravnou moznost 2 rumeetat	You are	
Sorry, I can't. Quick! There she is!	here	
Get lost! I know! What did I say?	Supermarket	
Guess what! How's it going? Fine, thanks.	Railway Fountain	
	Market Square	
Example:	Castle	
Your friend asks you to a party but you are going to the cinema that day. Sorry I can't.	Example:	
1. You have some news you want to tell your sister that	The castle is on the left past the railway station.	
you think she doesn't know.	1. The railway station is the cinema.	
2. A friend asks you, "How are you?"	2. The supermarket is in,, fountain.	
	3. The bank is the statue the right of	
3. You and your mum are looking for your sister. Suddenly, you see her.	the  4. The castle is the first on the and it is on the	
4. Your little brother is talking all the time and you want him to go away.	5. The bridge is the on the left and the on the left.	
——————————————————————————————————————	6. The church is at the roundabout. The post office is just the church.	

## 4. Doplň chybějící slova do příběhu.

Jack Mack	k will go to p	for	
m	He killed a	a guard while he was	
trying to r	a jewellery shop. He		
S	the guard and then tried to e		
He threw	away the gun. The p	olice found the gun and	
there were	e his f	on the gun.	

MARK \_\_/6

## 5a Přečtěte si text a vyplňte tabulku.

Australia was discovered in 1606. Abel Tasman saw New Zealand 36 years later. Abel Tasman was from Holland but it was the British who came to rule both countries.

Captain Cook landed in Australia and New Zealand and these two countries became British colonies. The British started the first colony in Australia on the 26<sup>th</sup> January 1788. At that time there were some people living in Australia. These people were called aborigines and they lived in small groups. The British killed a lot of them and took their land. Now many of the aborigines live in reservations.

At first, there were several colonies in Australia, but they formed one state in 1901.

61 years earlier, New Zealand became a British colony. The original people who lived in New Zealand were called Maoris. The British had to buy land from them and make agreements how to run the country. Now many Maoris live and work in cities together with the British.

## 5b Jsou tyto věty pravdivé (True) nebo nepravdivé (False).

- 1. Abel Tasman discovered Australia.
- 2. James Cook discovered Australia and New Zealand.
- 3. Australia and New Zealand were British Colonies.
- 4. Australia formed one state in 1840.
- 5. The British bought the land from Aborigines.
- 6. The British made agreements with Maoris.

/6

Total: /52

/8

	Australia	New Zealand
When was the country discovered?		
Who first lived in the country?		
What do the original people do now?		
When did the country become a British colony?		